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For circulation to PC for information and decisions. 
 
See following email updates on tree-related matters. 
 
7 October 2023 
Request received and referred to LNR Management group. A volunteer wishes to set 
up a nature camera in a secret location in the nature reserve to see what kind of 
footage it records. This is for night time to see what kind of  wildlife we get there. 
Decision whether to allow this required from PC. 
 
 31 Oct 2023  
Tyne Valley Woodlands have now completed pruning of the remaining oaks along 
the east boundary of the nature reserve adjacent to the allotments .  
 
Yesterday some of the stems on the 10-stem willow below Tyne View were pollarded 
There  were 3 more still to do. The willow adjacent fell over in Storm Agnes and is 
lying along the informal riverside path. Could still do with cutting the growths down to 
the pollarding point and chopping up the main stem. In my opinion, it is no serious 
problem at the moment and regular walkers have been making a path higher up, 
above the water and the fallen tree. 
 
1 November 2023 
See quote from NWL for sewer information at Charlie's Corner and Area between pit 
heap and Points Bridge - including the nature reserve and allotments.  
 
Please be advised that the production of infrastructure plans is a chargeable service 

and for this site will cost £34.50 (Inc. VAT). 

 
For PC consideration and approval if acceptable.  
 
Reminder: PC decision required whether to proceed with proposed hedge planting 
at Charlie's Corner.  
 
Liz Bray 
Wylam Volunteer Tree Warden 
 


